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Roundup Public Schools 

April 10, 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

School District No, 55 and 55-H 
12 Main Street 
Roundup, Montana 59072 

Roundup Elementary and Roundup Junior High School are 
participating in the Montana Aligned to Standards Through-Year 

(MAST) Summative Form B Pilot Program through the Montana 
Office of Public Instruction. Students in Grades 3-8 will take Matt, 
and English Language Arts (ELA) assessments in 1 administration 
window-April 15-May 10, 2024. 

What is the purpose of the MAST pilot? 

The Montana OPI in partnership with New Meridian is working to 
develop an improved assessment system that will accurately reflect 
the needs of our students, teachers, and administrators while 
providing useful flexibility in terms of test administration. The vision of 
the MAST Pilot is lo implement "through yec1r'' assessments across 
the state that will replace the traditional end .. of-year state summative 
assessments and satisfy federal testing requirements. This year, 
districts that elected to participate in the MAST pilot participated in 
either a through-year model, testing multiple times throughout the 
year, or in a surnmative format, referred to as Form B. 

The ultimate goal with the "through year" model is to support the 

formative instructional process that is closer to the local 

decisions required to support teaching and learning needs. 

Rather than a single end-of- year assessment, the test will be broken 
up over the course of the academic year. The "Through-Year 
Assessment" design benefits students, teachers, parents, and 
administrators by providing actionable data throughout the school 
year. 






